Futurist Committee
Agenda
January 23, 2017
7:00 PM

1. Call to order
2. Pledge/Moment of Silence
3. Approval of Minutes: December 19, 2016

4. Consider next steps in measurement project to determine how EG will measure progress toward its
objective to be a Premier Community - conclusions from work to date.

5. Consider topics of discussion for joint meeting with the Planning Committee- desired outcomes.
6. Public Comments

7. Adjournment
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EAST GOSHEN TOWNSHIP
FUTURIST COMMITTEE
DECEMBER 19, 2016
Draft

Present
Chairman Thomas Kilburn, and Vice-Chairman Rogers Vaughn were present. Members Luann Perellis

and Brad Giresi were also present

Call to Order
Chairman Thomas Kilburn called the meeting to order. The Committee began the meeting with the
Pledge of Allegiance and there was a moment of silence for our military troops and first responders.

Approval of Minutes
The minutes September and October 2016 were approved with a correction.

2017 Futurist Committee Dates
The Futurist Committee approved the 2017 Futurist Committee Dates to be set up for 2017 Board and
Committee advertising. It will usually fall the third Monday of the month except for January.

Updated Progress on the Premier Community on Paoli Pike

Mr. Rogers Vaughn told the Committee that they should have a strategic objective to have East Goshen
Township be presented in a positive way comparing them to other townships in the surrounding area.
He said that we have housing geared to millennials and we should strive to have Town Center Area
(gathering place) on Paoli Pike. The Township will have a trail installed along Paoli Pike which will
connect to our Park and eventually lead to Line Road. This trail will help the Town Center because
people will use it if they or on foot or on bikes. The Towne Center should include restaurants and shops.
People who are in the restaurant business would like to see East Goshen be permitted to serve alcohol.
The Committee will have to ask the Board of Supervisors to get it get voted on by residents as a
questionnaire on an election ballot. Brad Giresi agreed that we should strive for zoning regulations
Liquor license approval and pedestrian connection to the Town Center and signage overlay. The
Committee discussed have signage that each neighborhood could use and it should be the same overlay.

ABC Meeting
The Committee will give their presentation at the January 7, 2016 ABC Meeting. They will list their

objective of having a Trail, Town Center that will include shops and restaurants. They would like the
area improved with proper signage and lighting that will identify East Goshen Township of a place to live
and be a part of our Township.

Meeting Dates
The Committee Members will attend the January 7" ABC Meeting and the next scheduled Futurist

Committee date will be on January 23, 2017 at 7:00 p.m.

Adjournment
Tom Kilburn adjourned the meeting at 8:10 and the members agreed.



Respectfully submitted,

Joanne Morgan
Receptionist/Secretary



